

Roll No.	03-46000+5400	Group First
English Compulsory (Subjective)	S\$C-A-2012	SSC (Part - I)
Time = 2:10 Hours	Session (2011-2013)	Total marks: 56

Note:- All questions are to be attempted Extra sheet will be provided on demand.

Section-I

O.No.2

Q.No.4

Q.N.9

Answer any five of the following questions.

(i) How can we avoid accidents?

(ii) Describe the cycle by which rain is returned to carth?

(iii) Describe the process by which the Bees gather food?

(iv) What is the proper end of Games?

(v) When and from which adjoining areas was the park visited by the ladies?

(vi) How are women contributing to the field of Journalism?

(vii) Why and where did the king send his son?

(viii) What was the system introduced by Hazrat Muhammad (S.A.W.) to check injustice?

Section-II

Translate the following paragraph into urdu. Q.No.3

The traffic accidents are the fault of those people who do not notice what is going on around them and who do not care for the fellow human beings. If people drive more slowly, look around them and take notice of the offects of their actions on others, accidents can be avoided, lives can be saved and injuries can be avoided.

Alternate question for Foreign/English Medium Candidates only. Rewrite the above paragraph into simple English.

Paraphrase the following stanza into simple English

Yesterday Rebecca Mason,

In the Parlour by herself,

Broke a handsome china basin,

Placed upon the mantelshelf

Use any five of the following words/idioms in your own sentences.

(ii) Permanent (iii) Wooden (iv) Reduce (v) Being taken up (i) Stray

(vii) Height (viii) Sincerity (vi) Becomes of Write a letter to your friend congratulating him / her on his / her success.

Write down the summary of the poem " Abu Ben Adhem " by Leigh Hunt.

Write a story with the moral " Haste makes Waste ".

Write a dialogue between two students regarding prayers.

Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions, at the end. (10 Q.No.7 There lived a monkey in a forest. One day, he was going about in search of food as he was very hungry. At last he entered the house of a farmer. There was no body in the house. The monkey found a hard vessel with a narrow opening. He put his hand into it. It had grains in it. He took a handul of the grains and tried to pull his hand out but he could not do so with his closed fist. After sometime the owner of the house came up. His dog was also with him. The dog fell upon the monkey and tore him to pieces. Thus the monkey met

(i) Where did the monkey live?

his fate due to his greed.

(ii) Why did he enter the house of a farmer?

(iii) Why could he not pull his hand out of the vessel?

(iv) What was in the vessel?

(v) How did the monkey meet his fate?

Translate any five of the following sentences into English. Q.No.8

(i) میسفید جھوٹ ہے۔ (ii) محمور بر میستان من نہیں دوڑ نے۔ (iii) ہماری فیم نے میج جیت لیا۔ (iv) وہ ایک محضے سے خطالکور ہاتھا۔ (v) یہاں آپ چار گھنٹے سے کیا کردہ ہیں؟ (vi) یہاں پر ہر تم کا سامان نیلام کیا جاتا ہے۔(vii) وہ ایک گھنٹے سے خطالکھ (vii) اُسے ترقی وی جا چکی ہوگی۔

Alternate question for English Medium / Foreign candidates.

Write ten sentenses about "A Dream".

Change the voice of the followings.

(ii) They gave us a gift. (i) The goat gives milk.

(iv) I wear new clothes. (iii) I shall see off my friends. 

5x2= (10)